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Draft new Recommendation G.985 (for consent)
100Mbit/s point-to-point Ethernet based optical access system
Summary

This Recommendation describes the 100Mbit/s point-to-point Ethernet based optical access system, including ODN (optical distribution network) specification, physical layer specification and the requirements for the OAM (operation, administration and maintenance). The Recommendation is based on 1-fiber WDM bi-directional transmission system. 
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